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May 13, 2013 
 
 
 
Michelle Nutall 
7733 Beard Ave N 
Brooklyn Park MN 55443 
 
VIA EMAIL:  mnuttall@comcast.net 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 988 Fifth Street East 
 
Dear Ms. Nutall: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 7, 2013 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, May 21, 
2013 at 1:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  She asked that you take some pictures of the water 
heaters and submit to her for review.  In the meantime, she will contact City plumbing 
inspector, as well, to see if there is any venting issue. 
 
Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Mai Vang 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 William Beumer (email) 
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